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Dear Chairman Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1502 is beneficial legislation.  This 
legislation expands individual freedom.  I am aware of people awaiting 
transplants, who conscientiously objected to the Covid vaccination, be denied 
their transplant until they received the vaccination.  This is medically unethical, 
particularly with the poor efficacy rates and unknown risks not clinically ruled out 
due to experimental status. 
  
Please give HB1502 a Do Pass. 
  
Thank you, 
  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


